
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 15, 2009 
 

VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 
 

Ms. Julie P. Orchard, Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
  
Re: Application of Broadview Networks, Inc. 
 For a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
 To Provide Resold and Facilities-Based Local 
 Exchange Services in the State of Utah 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 Enclosed, on behalf of Broadview Networks, Inc. (“Broadview”), please find an original 
and five (5) copies of the Application of Broadview for a Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity to Provide Resold and Facilities-Based Local Exchange Services in the State of Utah, 
including the Direct Testimony of Charles C. Hunter, Executive Vice President and General 
Counsel, in support of the Application.  An electronic copy of Broadview’s Application, in Word 
format, is also enclosed.   
 

 For the Commission’s convenience, an extra copy of this transmittal letter is also 
enclosed.  Please date-stamp this “file/stamp” copy and return it in the enclosed self-addressed, 
stamped envelope. 
 

To the extent you have any questions concerning these materials, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned at channan@broadviewtel.com or (240) 461-0412. 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Catherine M. Hannan 

 
Enclosures 
Cc: Mr. William Duncan, Telecommunications Manager 
      Utah DPU 
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